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Protecting Our Past - Building a Brighter Future 
 

Pauline Johns-Garrett 

 

Your Liberal Vannin 

by-election candidate 

for Ramsey South Ward 

 

 
I have been watching and listening on the sidelines to the debate about 

Ramsey Commissioners boundary extensions. I am not in favour of this. 

 

Yes, we need more housing, but not by covering our green fields in concrete. 

I do not want to live in a concrete jungle. 

 

Ramsey Town Commissioners still own a large piece of land over the old 

river road. It's been left derelict for years. A three or four storey block of 

flats can be built there with car park at ground level. 

 

Likewise. a block of flats can be built on the large, derelict piece of ground 

near to Ramsey fire station. There are several scruffy, and to be honest, 

dangerous areas along East Quay. Yes, I know they are privately owned, but 

will they please clean them up!  Develop them, not just leave as land banks.  

 

RTC need to ask the owners of the large piece of ground on the corner of 

Christian Road what they intend doing with it. Get it developed! 

 

The people of Ramsey care about the town and how it looks. Everyone needs 

a place to live. RTC get your priorities right and look after the interests of 

Ramsey residents and Ramsey's future. 

 

I am proud to call Ramsey my home. Cornish by birth, I have lived in 

Ramsey since 2004 and am married to Mike Garrett – a Ramsey man 

through and through! I am a member of the Queen’s Pier Restoration Project 

fund-raising committee and want to bring my experience, compassion and 

community spirit to Ramsey Town Commissioners. 
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On Thursday, March 7th 
  

  

  

  
 

 

PAULINE JOHNS-GARRETT 

 

Your Liberal Vannin Candidate 

for 

 

RAMSEY TOWN COMMISSIONERS 

 SOUTH WARD 

 

Find out more: 

 
I will be at Ramsey Court House, between 11.30 am until 1.30 pm, for a meet 

and greet, each Saturday until the election – Feb, 10th, Feb 17th, Feb 24th and 

March 2nd. 

 

To arrange a different appointment to meet me; let me know what concerns you; 

help with my campaign, please Email — paulinejohns@manxbroadband.com 

 

Or contact me on Facebook: 
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